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What should Units do to support the Legislative Program?  When measures 
important to The American Legion and the American Legion Auxiliary are before 
lawmaking bodies, appeals go out for support.  When the appeal goes out the unit 
members should contact their representatives urging them to take the desired 
action. 

What better way to do this than sign up for the Grass Roots Action Plan.  I know I 
keep repeating this and asking for your help, but it is so easy, and it tracks your 
efforts for you. 

Wow!!  Where has the first half of the year gone?  Now is the time to look back 
and report on  all of the wonderful work that we have done in  supporting the 
efforts of the  American Legion in influencing legislation of benefits to Veterans. 
Just remember that everything we do matters.  Report it. 

I know that you all will make me proud and excited to share with our Western 
Division Legislative Chairman, Joan Cannon any projects or special events that 
you have done and will make California shine and be an example for others to look 
up to. 

Please Remember – Unit Mid-Year Reports are due to your District 
Chairmen no later than December 1st and District Reports are due to your 
Department Chairman no later than December 1st. 

Can’t wait to see yours. 

Glenda Schultz 
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